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PORTION OF ROUTE 32 CLOSED TO REMOVE TRACTOR TRAILER  
DUE TO EARLIER ACCIDENT 

 
 

(July 11, 2021) Suffolk Police advise that a section of Route 32 will be closed in order 

to remove a tractor trailer following an accident which occurred earlier this morning.  

There were no injuries. 

The closure will take place at the intersection of Route 32 and Route 13. Route 13 

remains open to traffic.   

Crews from Public Works have placed detour signs, and traffic will be detoured to 

Copeland Road.  

The closure with resulting detours is anticipated to take several hours. 
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